
 
      October 17, 2014 

 
Dear Room 105 Families, 
 

Believe it or not the end of the first card marking is rapidly approaching, Oct 31st. That means we will be 
scheduling fall conferences. More information will follow about how to sign up. In class, we have been using 
Google Classroom to support our learning in Social Studies and the students are really enjoying using the 
newly purchased Chromebooks. To expand their ability to demonstrate their knowledge we will start “Tech 
Thursdays”. During this time students will be able to bring their device for academic use. There will be 
information available next week and a behavior and usage agreement will be sent home. Please let me know if 
you have any questions.  

 
Here is what we did this week:  
 

• Social Studies – European Exploration/Conquest TEST 
• Reading – Begin Character Unit 
• Writing – Conclusion, Editing and Final Copy 
• Math –  Multi-Digit Whole Number and Decimal Fraction Operations 

 
 
 

Here is what we will be doing next week: 
 

• Social Studies – 1st Settlements TEST 
• Reading - Character Unit 
• Writing – Lit Essay 
• Math –  Multi-Digit Whole Number and Decimal Fraction 
• Word Study- Practice list 

 

October 20 - 24 
Monday 20 Tuesday 21 Wednesday 22 Thursday 23 Friday 24 

• Tech 
• Band/Strings 

 

• PE 
•  

• Art 
• Band/Strings 

 

• Spanish 
• Band/Strings 

 

•  PE 
•  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Happy Weekend, 
 
 Mr.Provost 

@misterprovost 
  
 matthew.provost@clawson.k12.mi.us 
 


